

Name:

ENGLISH TEST OF GRADE 5

* **Find a word which is different from the others.**

- | | | | |
|----------------|-------------|-------------|-------------------|
| 1. A. I | B. you | C. her | D. we |
| 2. A. thirsty | B. thirteen | C. fifty | D. twenty |
| 3. A. hospital | B. school | C. park | D. factory worker |
| 4. A. a shirt | B. a dress | C. trousers | D. a skirt |
| 5. A. blue | B. black | C. school | D. white |

Choose the correct answer to complete the sentences:

- 6.....is the first day of the week.
A. Tuesday B. Friday C. Saturday D. Monday
7. It is veryin the summer.
A. cool B. cold C. warm D. hot
8. Mary is from England. She is.....
A. American B. English C. Vietnamese D. Chinese
9. How.....is it from Hanoi to Hai Phong. It is about 100 kilometers.
A. often B. much C. far D. old
10. What is the weather.....today?
A. like B. with C. in D. on
11. I'd like apple, please.
A. a B. four C. an D. and
12. What does he do Maths lessons?
A. from B. and C. during D. end
13. His books are the table
A. at B. in C. down D. on
14. How many on the table? - There are 3 books.
A. book B. books C. a book D. an book
15. Where is she today?
A. She's at school B. She's from Australia C. She's nine years old D. She's Mary
16. They live England
A. on B. in C. under D. for
17. What's name? - He's Tommy
A. her B. his C. she D. he
18. This banana is you, Jim.
A. on B. for C. in D. under
19. Thank you very much. - You're
A. well B. stay C. welcome D. come
20. I would like an apple. - Here you
A. is B. are C. a D. an
21. Peter can a bike
A. ride B. play C. stay D. drink
22. you like a candy? - No, thanks.
A. Who B. When C. Would D. How
23. I have robot.
A. a B. an C. two D. and
24. I learn to read..... write during English lesson.
A. but B. to C. at D. and
25. Are these your books? - No,
A. this isn't B. they aren't C. there aren't D. they are

Read the paragraph and write T/F statements

Huy is a student at a secondary school in Ha Noi. He is in class 7A. His school has 15 classrooms and there is a library in his school. It is not big but it is very nice. In the library, there are a lot of books,

readers, reference books, magazines, newspapers, science books. There is also a study area. The library opens at 7:00 in the morning and closes at 4:30 in the afternoon. At recess, he never plays marbles. He often goes to the library. He enjoys reading books in the library. His favorite book is English and he wishes he will become an English teacher.

True (T) or False (F) ?

26. The library in Huy's school is big.
27. There are a lot of books in his library.
28. He often plays soccer at recess.
29. He enjoys reading books in the library.
30. He likes English books

Read the paragraph and answer the questions below: (2m)

Lan is my classmate. She likes sports very much so she often plays badminton or volleyball after school. She also goes swimming on Sundays. In the evening when she finishes her homework and the housework, she often listens to music. Sometimes, she watches sports, shows or sees movies on TV. She also goes to the movies once a month. Wherever she goes, she always calls Chi and Mai to go together with her.

31. Does Lan like sport? →
32. What does she do on Sunday? →
33. What does she do when she finishes her homework and the housework?
.....
34. Who does she always go with? →
35. Can Lan swim? →

III. Reorder the words to make complete sentences(sắp xếp các từ sau thành câu)

36. matter / the / What's / you ? / with
.....
37. is / to / English. / Alan / going / learn
.....
38. Go / turn / right. / and / ahead
.....
39. yesterday / Did / she / TV / ? / watch
.....
40. were / you / Where / last weekend ?
.....

Dùng từ (hoặc chữ) thích hợp điền vào các câu sau

41. My brother lik _ s toys very much.
42. Peter _ _ from America .
43. I can swim but I can't d _ nce.
44. Can you sp _ _ k English?
45. When is h _ r birthday?
46. Would you like a cand _ ? - Yes, please.
47. The we _ _ her is fine today.
48. Where _ r _ the dolls?
49. The building is very ta _ l.
50. I was b _ _ n in April.

Đọc đoạn văn sau và trả lời câu hỏi

Linda's family lives in a small house in the country. It's beautiful. There are many flowers in front of her house. Behind the house, there is a well. To the right of the house, there is a rice paddy and to the left, there are tall trees. It's very quiet here and Linda loves her house very much.

Linda's father is a worker. He works in a big factory. Every day he travels to work by motorbike. He works in the factory from Monday to Friday. He doesn't work on Saturday and Sunday.

1. Where does Linda live?.....
2. What are there in front of her house?.....
3. What does Linda's father do?.....
4. How does he travel to work?.....
5. When does he work in the factory?.....